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1.  OVERVIEW: 
 

• Northeast Monsoon (Amihan) associated with light rains and cooler air prevails 
over Northern and Central Luzon while diffused tail-end of a cold front affects 
Southern Luzon and Visayas that brings mostly cloudy skies with scattered 
rainshowers and isolated thunderstorms. 

 
• Fishermen in Luzon and Visayas are advised not to venture out into the sea 

due to big waves generated by strong to gale force northeasterly winds. 
 

 
2.  ACTIONS TAKEN: 

 
NDRRMC Weather Advisory No. 05 for Northeast Monsoon and Tail-End of a Cold 
Front was disseminated to all regions concerned through facsimile and website for 
further dissemination to their respective Local Disaster Risk Reduction and 
Management Councils (LDRRMCs) from the provincial down to the municipal levels.  

 
 
 


